
I would like to express my support for allowing hunting on every Sunday of the existing 
hunting seasons.  As a father of three boys I am always looking for more opportunities to involve my 
children in the outdoors.  When Sundays are not available for legal hunting my boys have very limited 
opportunities to get outdoors and enjoy our favorite activities.  Between school, sports, and weather it 
is very difficult to get time in the field when Saturday is the only legal weekend option.

As it stands right now hunting is never allowed on Sunday on public land.  I think it is worth 
while to note that public hunting lands are funded by hunters.  We purchase our licenses and permits 
year after year and that money goes towards the management of public lands.  If we are floating the bill
we should have access seven days a week.  We are the only ones with any skin in the game.

Thank you for your time!
Brian Sheats
5098 Campground Rd
Eden, MD 21822


